
Dear Pastor and Church Family, 

 

Greetings in the precious name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. We are the 

Young Family – Jimmie (J.D.), Vanessa, and our four children: D., Elijah, Millie, and 

Laia. 

 

We have been serving as independent Baptist missionaries in Spain since April 

2023. By God's grace, we launched a new mission work in November 2024, 

focused on reaching the Spanish people with the Gospel. 

 

Spain is a nation with a rich history but a tremendous spiritual need. Despite 

being historically Catholic, less than 1% of Spain's population identifies as 

“evangelical” Christians. Many cities and towns across the country have no 

Gospel-preaching church at all. The Lord has placed a burden on our hearts to 

establish indigenous churches that will reach this spiritually hungry nation. We 

believe in presenting the uncompromised Word of God while being sensitive to 

the unique cultural context of Spain. 

 

We humbly ask for your prayers as we labor in this harvest field. If the Lord leads, 

we would be grateful for your consideration of financial partnership in this Gospel 

work. We thank you for taking the time to get to know us and the work we do for 

the Lord. Additional information about our ministry, testimony, and needs can be 

found in the enclosed materials or at https://www.young-missions.org/. 

 

For the cause of Christ, 

 

 

 

Jimmie (J.D.) Young 

Missionary to Spain 

https://www.young-missions.org/

